
From: Adam Jongewaard   
Sent: Monday, September 26, 2022 12:11 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Docket # EL22-017 
 
Hello, 
 
I'm sending this email to request that the SD PUC suspend the rate increase proposed by Xcel Energy 
and hold a public hearing to determine whether such a rate increase should be allowed.  This is in 
reference to docket number EL22-017. 
 
Adam Jongewaard 

  
Sioux Falls, SD 57110 
Ph:  
 
Thank you, 
Adam 
 




